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Welcome everyone to the Central Skills Hub Newsletter.

As we start our second year with a Level 4 lockdown the word 
resilience springs to mind as we think of all those working 
through this difficult period.

Our thoughts go out to those employees and employers 
who have engaged with us over the past 12 months.  This is 
a trying time for us all and we need to support each other 
through this time and reach out to those we can support and 
ensure they are not disadvantaged.

The past year has seen significant contributions from many of 
the Skills Hub partners.  A special thanks goes to PTS Logistics 
Ltd.  PTS have provided the building at 429 Rangitikei Street 
for our office.  They have also provided a vehicle and this 
has been invaluable for providing driving lessons to prepare 
people sitting their restricted drivers licence.  

Thank you again for your support and assistance.

Throughout the year the Skills Hub has developed many relationships with businesses and 
employers.  Having sites to visit that allow candidates to experience real workplaces is a key 
element to the success of the Skills Hub.  For candidates it either reinforces their desire that, 
“yes this is where I want to be” or “this isn’t what I expected”.  These opportunities have led to 
successful placements with many of these businesses.

Higgins Concrete
Higgins Concrete has provided support and direction to the 
Skills Hub throughout the year. The Higgins Cadet Programme 
leads the way in providing a pathway for new entrants to the 
sector.  Higgins Concrete had identified that with an aging 
workforce it was time to develop a succession plan for their 
drivers.  The move to larger agitator trucks was effectively 
excluding new entrants from joining their business.  Higgins 
Concrete have purchased smaller trucks for their Cadet 
Programme to enable new employees to join the organisation 
and progress through different stages over a period of three 
years.  Higgins Concrete is taking a long term approach 
in creating a skilled, engaged ,sustainable workforce that 
benefits all the region.

Tararua Alliance
The Tararua Alliance is a collaborative working agreement, or partnership, between Tararua 
District Council and Downer NZ Ltd to manage the council’s transportation activity and water, 
wastewater, and storm water reticulation infrastructure. The Tararua Alliance is collaborating 
with the Skills Hub to provide support to the Sub-Contractors of the Alliance. The Alliance has 
identified that local subcontractor’s will benefit from having an independent body working with 
them to meet the social outcomes required under the agreement. This is a new service that the 
Skills Hub has established to support local contractors to engage in the Major Projects happening 
across the region.  The long term outcome of this 
collaboration is to support workforce development 
and identify the training and development 
requirements of the future workforce. For more 
information go to the Tender Ready Portfolio on 
our website.

Kānoa
The Skills Hub main supporter is Kānoa, formally the Te Ara Mahi Provincial Growth Fund.  The 
agreement between Kānoa and the Skills Hub sets out the activities and the regional strategy.  
Covid 19 has thrown a few curve balls and Kānoa has allowed the Skills Hub to flex somewhat 
from the original plan.  The Skills Hub Board and manager appreciate this flexibility and it 
has enabled the Skills Hub to deliver services 
and support to a wide range of businesses and 
to place a significant number of local people 
into employment.  The Skills Hub appreciates 
this support from Kànoa and their local 
representatives.

Te Ahu a Turanga Alliance 
The Te Ahu a Turanga Alliance connects to the 
Skills Hub as a major project within the Manawatu 
Region.  The Alliance contribution to the Skills 
Hub offers significant support by the provision of 
an Alliance Manager to the Skills Hub Board.  In 
this position they are able to provide insight into 
the project and progress to date.  The Skills Hub 
appreciates this direct connection to the Te Ahu a 
Turanga Project.

Manfeild Park Trust’s National Driver Training Centre (NDTC) 
NDTC and The Skills Hub share a common goal to support as many people as possible to gain 
their driver’s licence.  The Skills Hub connections can provide a pathway to NDTC for candidates 
to move through the stages and achieve their licence.

Support our region to grow and connect to the 
Skills Hub.

Come and see us at 429 Rangitikei Street or 
email us at operations@centralskillshub.org.nz
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Te Ahu a Turanga is bringing new 
employment to the region. Our local-first 
approach to employment means more 
income will remain here, helping support local 
businesses. More than 700 people registered 
their interest at our Jobs and Training Open 
Day events in October 2020. We know the 
local community is committed to the project 
and we are committed to employing as many 
local people as possible. 

To reduce our impact on the local rental 
markets, we plan to build affordable houses 
for specialised workers and managers who 
aren’t already living locally, and to source 
accommodation not readily accessible to locals. 
Houses are planned to be in a range of locations 
around the region and on both sides of the 
ranges. There will be a mix of housing styles 
to suit individual workers and those who have 
relocated with their families. 
We continue to work with local authorities and 
locals, to be innovative in how we continue to 
minimise our impact on the already stretched 
market.

Te Ahu a Turanga is creating opportunities 
for the community to get out and about with 
a network of walking and cycling tracks. This 
will include a new Shared Use Path running 
the length of the highway that will connect 
to existing and potential tracks and trails. 
At least three public look-out areas will be 
constructed that will be accessible from 
the new road. These will provide a range of 
sensational views over the plains to the east 
and west, as well as up the gorge itself, from 
the new bridge across the Manawatū River. 
There will also be opportunities throughout 
the project to see the progress from staged 
areas during construction, and from the new 
site office near Ashhurst

Our procurement process will give greater 
opportunities for Māori and local businesses. 
There will be support for local businesses to plan 
for potential contracting opportunities, as well 
as help with the tendering process and project 
requirements, which may be new for some. 
Small and medium sized sub-contractors will 
also be able to take advantage of the training and 
upskilling opportunities the project offers. Look 
out for Procurement Open Days in 2021.

Te Ahu a Turanga will contribute to a range 
of training programmes, helping to build 
capability in the region. This project is the 
first to partner with the new Central Region 
Skills Hub, which is helping to prepare people 
for work, upskilling, and with project-specific 
needs. We’ll also be supporting primary and 
secondary school programmes that help 
students build interest and capability in 
science, technology, engineering and maths.

nzta.govt.nz/teahuaturanga
facebook.com/nztacni
twitter.com/wakakotahicni

CONTACT US ON
0800 740 560 or  
teahuaturanga@nzta.govt.nz  
if you have any questions

Te Ahu a Turanga: Manawatū Tararua 
Highway will cross the Ruahine Ranges 
north of the gorge to re-establish this vital 
state highway link. The project is setting 
new benchmarks for safety, health and 
wellbeing, iwi partnerships and social 
outcomes. Here are some of the initiatives 
we have already started to deliver, to 
cultivate a positive legacy for the region.
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